
Families - We want
to hear from you!

 
Help us learn how the Early Years Centre and Pre-
primary Program are working for your family by

completing our survey.
 

Thank you!
 

The survey will be open until May 23.
  

It should take  about 10 minutes to complete.
  

You will have a chance to win a $25 gift card for completing the survey.
  

Please email Jessie-Lee.McIsaac@msvu.ca if you have any questions.
  

Complete online at tinyurl.com/eyc-ppp
 

This survey is part of a larger evaluation on the Early Years Centre and the Pre-primary
Program led by researchers at Mount Saint Vincent University and Dalhousie University.

OR
  

Complete by telephone. Email jessie-lee.mcisaac@msvu.ca to schedule.
 

http://tinyurl.com/eyc-ppp

